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10 February 2020 
 
 
SUBJECT     :  Seminar Workshop on Peripheral Blood Smear: Standardization,  
                          Updates, and Morphology Review 
 
 
Greetings! 

 
The Committee on Continuing Education, Training & Research of the Philippine 
Council for Quality Assurance in Clinical Laboratories (PCQACL Academy) would 
like to invite you and your staff to a “Seminar-Workshop on Peripheral Blood 
Smear: Standardization, Updates and Morphology Review” on March 9, 2020, 
8:00AM-5:00PM to be held at Crowne Plaza Galleria Manila, Ortigas Center Quezon 
City. 
  
This seminar- workshop will surely be beneficial and applicable to the daily work 
in the laboratory.    
 
For further inquiries and reservation, you can contact our Secretariat at Telephone 
No. +632 8926-6604 or in the above stated PCQACL email address. We will 
accommodate 100 participants based on guaranteed reservation with payment. 
Please visit https://pcqacl.org for more information on this event or you may scan 
the QR code on the left portion of this document.  
 
PCQACL is currently updating the list of its active members.  To be considered as 
an active member, your institution shall pay the annual membership fee of One 
Thousand Pesos (P1, 000. 00) for the year 2020 on or before March 31, 2020.  
 
May we also remind you to update your membership dues. Being an active 
member shall entitle   you among other benefits to participate at a discounted rate 
in all of the PCQACL educational activities such as seminars, workshops, annual 
conventions, and discounts on publications. 
 
Hope to see you at this very worthwhile CME activity. 
 
Please find the attached flyer and draft program for your reference. 
 
Thank you. 
 

 

Very truly yours, 

 
 

  

Marissa A. Orillaza, MD, MSCE, FPSP 
Chairperson 
Committee on Continuing Education, Training & Research 
 
 
 
Emil Bryan M. Garcia, MD, FPSP 
President 
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